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Wow, the end of the first half term has come around fast! It has been a really 
busy first half term. We have started our Acorns specialist unit, have had 2 lots 
of building work completed, added additional capacity to our before and after 
school clubs and that’s before talking about all of the great learning experiences 
that have happened. I look forward to what the rest of the year brings.  

This week in school 

Year 6 have been writing about a workhouse based on the book Street Child. They 
are also doing a pick and mix sweet sale after school today to raise funds for their 
London residential. Year 5 have been on a visit this week to the Gurdwara and 
found out about Sikh culture. Year 4 have been practicing drama and making 
different facial expressions. Year 3 have been working on poetry inspired by a 
sound poem that they have been reading. Year 2 have been learning about Diwali, 
the Hindu festival of light and decorated diva lamps. Year 1 have been writing 
alliterative poems. Reception have been making Halloween biscuits and enjoying 
hot chocolate. Nursery have been finding out about Halloween and creating 
spooky pictures. Acorns have been enjoyed exploring pumpkins! 

Halloween Disco 

This week the PTA did their first event of the year, the Halloween disco. It was 
great to see so many children come along and have a great time. I was especially 
pleased to see some new volunteers helping out at the event and really appreciate 
the efforts of both the PTA and the school staff. We raised lots of money which 
will all help develop opportunities within school. 

Parents Evening 

The first parents’ evenings of the year will take place on Tuesday 5th and 
Wednesday 6th November. This parents evening is online and can be booked 
through the link on the school gateway. Please make sure that you have booked 
a time slot with your child’s teacher. 

 

I hope everyone has a restful half term and enjoys the week off. 

 

Mr Sanderson 

Week Eight  Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 25TH OCTOBER   
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Online 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday 5th and  

Wednesday 6th 

November  

 

 

PE timetable 
Reception – Tuesday    

Y1- Monday 

Y2- Wednesday 

Y3- Wednesday 

Y4-Tuesday 

Y5-Friday 

Y6- Monday 
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